JDS Public School, Panpur

Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/FEB/004 Date: 12/02/2024

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from JDSPS!

We are pleased to inform you that this year our school will be celebrating Saraswati
puja on 14t February, 2024 (Wednesday) in our school premises. All the
students and parents are cordially invited to be a part of the puja and offer puspanjali
to the Goddess.

Students can come in ethnic attire. The students and parents willing to join us for the
puspanjali must be present in the school campus by 10:30 a.m. All will be given
Prasadam after the completion of the puja. Students can leave the campus after the
completion of the puja.

Parents  kindly note that Bus and Pool car services will not be available for that day.

School will function with its regular routine on 15t February, 2024 (Thursday).

CC to:

i) Director’s office;

ii) Academic manager’s office;
iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
iv) Account’s office;

v) All teacher’s & other staffs



